Faculty of Medicine, Chiang Mai University
110 Intawaroros Rd. Tumbon Sri Poom, Muang, Chiang Mai, Thailand 50200 E-mail: cmu-imc@cmu.ac.th

14 February, 2019

Dear Sir/Madam:

As the President of the Chiang Mai University - International Medical Challenge (CMU-IMC) 2019, I am pleased to cordially invite you to send teams representing your university/medical school for this year's CMU-IMC which will be held with the theme: **Basic to Clinical Physiology** at the Faculty of Medicine, Chiang Mai University. Chiang Mai, Thailand from the 12-15 of July 2019.

The Chiang Mai University International Medical Challenge is an international competition held annually by Faculty of Medicine, Chiang Mai University, Thailand, attended by medical students from various countries around the world. The themes of previous years have been:

- "Basic to Clinical Pathophysiology" 2014
- "Basic to Clinical Biochemistry" 2015
- "Basic to Clinical Anatomy" 2016
- "Hematology and transfusion medicine" 2017
- "Basic to Clinical Infectious Diseases" 2018
- For this year's theme is "Basic to Clinical Physiology"

In CMU-IMC 2019, you will get to experience our challenging examination and quiz show in the field of medical knowledge. This is an opportunity to expand your knowledge with other medical schools by exchanging information and opinions about medical issues. You can enhance your global network and friendship with friends from various countries and visit Chiang Mai's tourist attractions you should not miss with our guides. After the end of the trip, you will be entertained by our special Lanna culture dinner.

We are inviting you to send two teams (per medical school) to participate. Each team should be composed of 4 members, consisting of, 3 medical students and 1 team advisor. The Early Bird Registration period is 18 February 2019 – 15 March 2019 and The Regular Registration period is 18 March 2019 – 30 April 2019.

Thank you for your consideration. We are looking forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us (cmu-imc@cmu.ac.th). For more information please visit our website http://cmu-imc.med.cmu.ac.th Please follow us on our Facebook fan page www.facebook.com/cmu.imc and subscribe to get newest information. We look forward to your arrival and welcome you this July in Chiang Mai.

Yours sincerely.

(Thanathorn Jearanaikulvanich) President of CMU-IMC 2019